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30th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body a warm welcome back after half term, I hope you agree our school is a 
very special place and we are privileged to be entrusted with leading the Christian learning community 
within it. 
 
As you are no doubt aware BWI is a voluntary aided school which means that we receive no financial 
support from the Local Authority when it comes to making improvements and essential maintenance to 
our school.  
 
The Governors are determined to continue improving the fabric of the school and to give our children the 
best possible environment to learn in. Supported by the London Diocesan Board of Schools (the LDBS) over 
the last few years the school has benefited from the following: 
 
A fantastic new playground, internal decoration of a number of classrooms, new fire doors, the removal of 
obsolete mobile units and a new roof.  
 
Our goal is to redevelop the outdoor learning areas within our school, and we can’t do it without your help.  
 
Every £10 donated to the School Improvement Fund is actually worth £100 to BWI due to the agreement 
that we have with the LDBS.  BWI is liable to pay the LDBS every term for each pupil and in return any 
improvement carried out at BWI the LDBS will cover the cost for 10 times of the value of BWI’s 
contribution. 
 
We are asking for your support in making a regular voluntary contribution based on what you can afford 
amount/s of £10/£7/£5 dependent on the number of siblings within a family. A one-off payment or 
monthly contributions can be made via your School Money account or by standing order arranged through 
your bank (Account Name: Bishop Winnington Ingram School Governors, Account Number: 38565579, Sort 
Code: 60-18-05) should you prefer. 
 
Thank you in advance for all your support, no matter how much this may be. Together our partnership 
enhances the learning of all our children and we are truly grateful you have chosen to be on this journey 
with us to make BWI the school of choice within Ruislip.  
 
Regards,  

                                                                                                      
 

                                                                                                     D Gallup 
 

Mrs R Blake        Mr Danny Gallup  
Executive Headteacher       Chair of Governors 
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